
 

 

 

GGS/2024-25/3404                                     Date-26-03-2025 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are thrilled to share exciting news with you! In our continued commitment to providing the 

best educational experience for our students, we are pleased to announce that our school will be 

shifting in  a new fully air conditioned  building from the session 2025-26 w.e.f. 7
th 

April 2025. 

This state-of-the-art facility has been carefully designed to incorporate the latest advancements in 

educational technology and infrastructure. Each classroom will be equipped with individual Wi-

Fi, modern smartboards, biometric attendance systems with facial recognition, and interactive 

learning spaces. Additionally, the building will offer both indoor and outdoor sports facilities, 

along with other cutting-edge amenities, all aimed at creating a dynamic and engaging 

environment for our students. 

Our mission has always been to provide a space where students can thrive, grow, and succeed. 

We are confident that this new facility will enhance the educational experience and further 

encourage innovation and engagement in our classrooms. 

We are excited to welcome your child into this remarkable new space and continue our 

partnership in supporting their growth and success. Thank you for your continued support as we 

begin this exciting new chapter together. 

The new session i.e. 2025-2026 will begin w.e.f. 7
th 

April 2025 as per summer timings.  

 

The Parent support in this regard will be highly appreciated .  

 

Warm regards, 
 
Team GGS 


